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Dear Friends,

We cannot thauk you enough for the week we have just speut with you.

The gift you have given me is to be able to stop hating Austria and
Austrians. Of course we can never forgive or forget what the generation of
Austrians of 1938 has done, but the fact that you and your generation accept
that responsibility - which is not yours - and the fact that you from your
own initiative and without government prompting have done something
about it, is truly wonderful:

We thank you for your wannth and friendship and our thanks go to all
members of your team who made this week a wonderful experience,
particularly Btigitte Lendl and Kimberly Harris.

We hope that you will have the opportunity to visit New York soon. We
would very much like to see you here and return some of your hospitality. 11
is astonishing for me, that I should be able to extend such an invitation to
Austrians and mean it most sincerely' For that I thank you also.

With true friendship,
,
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